
 
 

Thanksgiving Break November 23- November 26: No Classes Held. Enjoy the time off with your families! 
 

Our Christmas Recital “Christmas in Whoville” is quickly approaching! Costume rental fees were due in 

October, so be sure to pay yours asap if you haven’t yet. Recital tickets will go on sale in December and ALL 

outstanding charges must be paid before you can purchase tickets for your dancer’s show. Please visit the 

front desk if you would like an invoice of your balance. December will be a busy month! We will hold tech and 

dress rehearsals at High Desert Middle School in preparation for our shows. A Recital Info page will be 

attached to your December Newsletter with all the important information that you need.  We would highly 

recommend purchasing tights and any new shoes your dancer needs this month in the studio boutique. 
 

PEDA Social Medias:   FB: @powerelitedance IG: @powerelitedanceacademy  

PEDA All Star Pom/Hip Hop Team News  
We are so thrilled to have so many new and returning 

members on our All Star Pom/Hip Hop Teams! Every girl 

team member needs a Pom Dress & should have already 

been fitted for one. If your dancer has joined our program 

recently, please be sure to alert the front desk, get your 

child measured, & purchase your Pom Dress/hair bow so it 

can be ordered. All girl & boy team members also need a 

team Hip Hop Shirt. You should have been charged a deposit 

for this shirt so please let us know if you weren’t. We will be 

ordering these team shirts soon. Team members will wear 

this shirt for both the Christmas & Spring Recitals. Tan 

tights will be worn for all indoor shows & are recommended 

to be worn each time your dancer is performing in team 

gear. You can purchase tan tights in the studio boutique. We 

can order your size if there isn’t a pair in stock.  We will 

continue to participate in events in the community dancing in 

parades, half time shows & other performances. Our 

Pom/Hip Hop teams will be wearing their team gear at 

these shows. We also have a required team shoe that is 

black and white & can be purchased at Wal-Mart.  

 

November Birthdays 
Addilyn Bittner 

Kaylie Caldera 

Ava Johnson 

Aubrielle Macias 
 

Come to the front desk to collect your birthday 

card & choose a prize from the treasure chest! 

 
  

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

11/4: Grinch T-shirt Orders Due $25 + Tax 

 

11/11: Regular Rec classes held on Veteran’s Day 

 

11/23-11/26: Thanksgiving Break-No Classes Held 

 

12/7: Company Recital Ticket Sales 

12/9: Recreational Recital Ticket Sales 

12/10: General Admission Ticket Sales 

 

12/17 & 12/18: Christmas Recitals 

 

12/21-12/31: Christmas Break-No Classes Held 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Recital Information 

Preparations for our annual Christmas 
Recital are underway. This year’s story-
based theme is “Christmas in Whoville”  

 

Recreational Recital is Saturday 12/18 
 

Company dancers will participate in both shows 
Friday 12/17 & Saturday 12/18.  

 

Costume rental fee payments are PAST DUE  

Company Rental Fee $75  
(Includes Recital T-shirt and all costumes) 

 

Recreational Rental Fee $25 
 
 

Recital shirts for general purchase are available 
for all dancers, parents & other supporters! 
Place your pre-order by November 4th at the 
front desk. The names of every participating 
dancer will be listed on the back of the shirt! 
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